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Comments: Hey USFS,

 

I'm not sure if I missed the deadline or not. I tried sending my comments last night but my computer didn't send it

for some reason. Please don't ban bolts. Climbing has been a multigenerational experience for my family. I would

like to keep my children safe when climbing. Please don't ban bolts or alter any of the rules. We keep LNT

principles in the forefront of our mind while out with friends and family. Also Restricting the establishment of new

routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-Wilderness lands is unenforceable and will create confusion

amongst land managers and climbers. Non-Wilderness climbing management policy should maintain

opportunities for new anchors unless and until analyses determine climbing should be restricted to protect

cultural and natural resources.

 

Thanks so much for your time,

 

Todd Glew


